
 

 

PLEASE READ - IMPORTANT DETAILS        June 10th , 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Grade 12 Students,        

I would like to share some important details with families regarding graduation events.  
 
Thursday June 13th: Commencement Ceremony Rehearsal @ Carson Graham School (large gym) All graduates have 
been asked to attend the Graduation Commencement Ceremony Rehearsal on Thursday June 13th at 10:25am (Period 
7). Students will pick-up their graduation gown and an envelope containing their tickets for the Graduation Banquet and 
Commencement Ceremony at the end of the rehearsal. Please keep the tickets in a safe place, as tickets are required for 
entry to the Orpheum Theatre (Commencement) and lost tickets will not be replaced.  
 
Monday June 24th: Graduation Dinner and Dance at the Westin Bayshore Ticket sales and table assignments are 
complete. If there are any extenuating circumstances, and you can no longer attend, or need an extra ticket, please 
contact Ms. Samra-Gynane directly at rsamra@sd44.ca. Please note we are unable to provide any refunds for tickets 
after Friday June 14th, 2024. 
 
Thursday June 27th: Commencement Ceremony at the Orpheum Theatre  School Cash-Online ticket sales are now 
complete. If you need to purchase additional tickets, please bring $10 cash (per ticket) and see Ms. McKay, Ms. Samra-
Gynane or Ms. Harman in the main office before Wednesday June 26th. Tickets will also be available at the Orpheum Box 
Office for $15 each on the day of the event. 

Last Words – for Commencement Ceremony Graduats Last Words must be completed no later than Friday June 14th for 
the upcoming grad ceremony. Your Last Words will be read as you cross the stage on June 27. 

A baby picture is also required for the grad slideshow. Although you may have submitted one to the yearbook earlier this 

year, the grad slideshow is unrelated to that, so please be ready to upload a new picture when you submit the 

form. https://forms.microsoft.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=RtUantX4ek-

GDic4Z6NToOUPeaSM81NHkDWqJvOYgatUMDJQTEtLTVAwOE44NkdFUVFLNDdXWkVaVi4u  

Community/Post-Secondary Scholarships At this year's graduation ceremony, Carson would like to recognize students 
who have been awarded a scholarship in the community or an Entrance Scholarship from a post-secondary institution. 
Students have been asked to fill out a form on the Class of 2024 Team to make sure the school has this information. 
Contact Ms. Thornhill at lthornhill@sd44.ca with any questions. 

We ask that graduates have their school account in good standing, with no outstanding fees, prior to picking up their 
graduation gowns and tickets on Thursday June 13th at the Commencement Rehearsal. Students with outstanding 
Grad fees will be unable to pick-up their gowns for the ceremony. If you have questions, please do not hesitate to reach 
out to me via email at rsamra@sd44.ca 

Warmly, 

 

Rupi Samra-Gynane, Principal 
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